
The Double Bayou Watershed Partnership is supported by:

Please Save the Date!

The next meeting for the Agriculture/Wildlife/Feral Hogs workgroup has 
been scheduled. At this meeting, we will be asking for your feedback on 

where the model predicts could be the relative potential bacteria 
contributions from different sources. Your input is very important! 
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Agriculture/Wildlife/Feral Hogs Workgroup Meeting

Tuesday, September 30, 2014

Location: Wellness Center at Bayside, 2202 S. Main, Anahuac

5:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.


